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Hip Hip, Hooray, our Auxiliaries are here to stay! 

 

Hello Sisters, 

 It’s hard to believe that I am already writing a November newsletter article. I don’t know about                  

anyone else, but I am not ready for the cold weather. Hope everyone has a wonderful Thanksgiving with 

friends and family.  

 Wow! What a fantastic Fall Conference. What an outstanding job Jan, Sandy and Scooter did                     

planning and getting speakers. I am sure that everyone that attended took away something new to share 

with their Auxiliary sisters. Lot’s of positive and creative energy the entire weekend! 

 Just attended PNWR in Pendleton OR. Lots of great information about getting and retaining mem-

bers, ritual, social media and the Those that Serve program. It was great to see our Oregon, British Columbia 

and Alaska brothers and sisters.  

 As the holidays are approaching , try to be thankful for something everyday. Today, I am thankful 

that I have the honor of being your State Madam President. 

See you on the Eagle trail. 

Until next month, 

Christy Ray  

WA. State Madam President  

 



CHAPLAINS CORNER 

Hugs, get well wishes, and                                                                   
healing prayers coming your way 

 Fall has begun flu, and cold season is among us. Please stay well, we want to see you on the Eagle 
Trail. 

 We start out with sad news from Orting Auxiliary, 50-year member Lila Harrison lost her battle with 
cancer. Cards may be sent to 22903 195th ST E.  Orting, WA 98360 

 This weekend while attending PNW Conference we learned that PSWP Dennis Allen passed away. 
Cards may be sent to 37715 N. Echo RD. Deer Park, WA 99006-8114 

 PGWP Mike Lagervall, lost his brother this weekend to cancer. Cards may be sent to Mike and Martha 
at 8741 22nd Ave NW. Seattle WA 98117.  

Remember Laughter is the Best kind of Medicine.  

Love and Hugs, 

Loni Andrews, WA State Aux. Chaplain 

 

MEMBERSHIP FOR SEPTEMBER 

 

Hi Sisters! Well Fall Conference is behind us now. I really enjoyed working with the whole "M" 

TEAM. It was a success as far as I am concerned, because we got a lot of compliments on the speakers, the 

recognition and even the skit. Only one negative remark that the microphone needs to be in the middle of 

the room. I am still trying to figure out if they were speaking about me? "Just Kidding" The Auxiliary club 

recognition for getting new members and the individual recruiting recognition was very interesting as all 

over the state sisters and Auxiliaries got recognition. Most of the recognition was for either smaller towns or 

smaller Auxiliaries. So, it was quite interesting. Now to the current time and the future. We are doing so 

good right now towards the goals we need to get before May 31st, 2025, however we need to keep up the 

pace we are at now. My reasoning is that soon the weather will not be on our side, as well as 4 major holi-

days before January 2nd, 2025. So, let's worker smarter not harder at getting New, re-enrolls each meeting. 

Remember that in a roundabout way dual members, and transfers can help your Aux, in the fact that they 

may know someone who is not a member yet, that would like to join your Aux. That new sister will of course 

count towards our State and Grand Goals. We can do this together; I know we can. I am very Proud of what 

you have done so far, and I am sure Our State Madam President Christy Ray is also very proud of each and 

every one of our Auxiliary's and sisters who are working to meet the goals. 

Smiles and Hugs 

Jan Leatham, WA State Aux Membership Chairperson 



On the road with 
Dave & Christy 

 DECEMBER 2024 

Dec.  1  SWP Tacoma #3                                          

Dec.  3 SWP/SMP Bremerton #192                                  

Dec.  5  SWP Kirkland #2681                

Dec. 7   State Officers, PSP, & Special Family            

 Christmas Party 11am S. Tacoma #2933                                                                             

Dec. 11 SWP Daffodil #2308                                   

Dec. 12 SMP Daffodil #2308 Anniversary                                                              

NOVEMBER 2024 

Nov. 2    SWP/SMP Longview #2116 Anniversary 

Nov. 3    SWP Prairie #4144  [Yelm]                                     

Nov. 4    SWP Olympia #21                                             

Nov. 5    SWP/SMP Castle Rock #556                             

Nov. 6    SWP/SMP Chehalis #1550                              

Nov. 7    SWP/SMP Port Orchard #2338                      

Nov. 9    Feast of the Wild Harvest/Rainier, OR 

Nov. 16  SWP Vashon #3144                                              

Nov. 18  SWP/SMP Redmond #3324                                 

Nov. 21  SWP Green River #1480 [Black Diamond] 

JANUARY 2025 

Jan. 4  SWP /SMP Kelso #1555 Anniversary                                          

Jan. 11 SWP/SMP S. Tacoma $2933                    

 Anniversary                                                       

Jan. 17  SWP/SMP West Seattle #2643        

Jan. 18  SWP/SMP Lynnwood #2888 [not 

 confirmed]                                                        

Jan. 24-25  SWP/SMP Ocean Park #3602 

 Anniversary  

THANK YOU 

Sisters, I would like to thank each and everyone of you 

for the honor of being named to the Washington State 

Auxiliary Hall of Fame.  I feel so honored and It is             

something that I treasure. 

Love and Hugs, Barb Osmon 

 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING MY BIRTHDAY SPECIAL 

Sisters and Brothers, I want to thank you for all the 

cards and wishes I received for my birthday.  It really 

made my day and made me feel very special. 

Hugs to all of you, Pat Morton 


